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My family used to live in Mill Canyon and I still visit and have friends who live there and rely on
the water there. Please don't allow the use of sewage sludge to empact the water in this and other
rural areas. People leave cities in search of a more pollution free environment and then unthinking
pollution comes looking for them. The idea of sewage sludge sounds like good reuse of waste
products, but we all know a lot more goes down drains than water and natural waste. Chemicals of
all kinds,many known to be hazardous to humans and animals. There are gardens, some the source
not only of food for local families but also sold to markets in nearby cities and are the only source of
income to some people. Please protect the safety of water that touches so many lives.


